## KENWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

September 15, 2015

Dear 5th Grade Students and Parents,

This week and last, 5<sup>th</sup> graders had the opportunity to hear about the music classes they may choose to participate in: Band with Mr. Phillips, General Music with Mr. Pyrek or Strings with Ms. Di Salvio. Please take a moment to discuss each of these options with your student, decide which class will be the right fit, and fill out the form below. The form must be returned by **Wednesday**, **September 16th**. Students will receive information about instrument rental evenings once they have selected a class. Please feel free to contact the music teachers with individual questions.

Thank You!

Tavia Di Salvio tavia.disalvio@clawsonschools.org 248.655.4257

Kevin Phillips kevin.phillips@clawsonschools.org 248.655.4222

David Pyrek david.pyrek@clawsonschools.org 248.655-3838

Please circle your choice and return to your classroom teacher on **Wednesday**, 9/16 I would like to participate in:

Band	General Music	Strings
Student Name		
Classroom Teacher		
Parent Signature		
Preferred Contact Information (phone number or email address)		